
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Debbie Hammond' <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/16/2013 4:47:39 PM
Subject: FW: Preparation for July 17th Meeting

Attachments: summary for July 17 Meetig with LGOA.docx

From: Steve Pelissier [mailto:pelissier@scacog.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 9:53 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: mmikota@slcog.org; bmauldin@cmcog.org; cbickley@lowcountrycog.org; cshade@lscog.org; jbrown@peedeecog.org; 
kpowell@slcog.org; pchartung@uppersavannah.com; Steve Pelissier; rimler@catawbacog.org; ronm@bcdcog.com; 
ssmith@wrcog.org
Subject: Preparation for July 17th Meeting

Tony:

The COG and AAA directors are looking forward to meeting with you tomorrow.

The COG directors held a conference call yesterday afternoon to help prepare for the meeting. To give you a heads 
up on where we are coming from, I have attached a summary of that conversation.

We understand the challenges and issues faced by your office, as well as the Aging network as a whole, and are
committed to work with you to accomplish mutual goals that will result in better service to seniors across our state. 

Should you have any questions regarding the attached material, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

Thanks,
Steve
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